
Don Kraher 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

To the City Council 

tucker67@aol.com 
Thursday, June 17, 2021 1:02 PM 
Don Kraher 
[EXTERNAL] Item #21-00452 City council meeting 6/17 /21; Request License to Use for 
residential parking with city Right of way 1715 E. Gonzalez St. 

THIS EMAIL IS FROM AN EXTERNAL EMAIL ACCOUNT 

I would like to voice my opposition to the approval to the use of city right of way for parking at 1715 E. Gonzalez St. 
think this is a dangerous precedent to establish for residential neighborhoods. 

Cordially, 

Phillip Roberts 
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